
From: Karoline Tauschke  
Sent: 30 October 2023 16:17 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to 2023/4415/T 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As neighbours and interested parties, we write in respect of planning 
application no. 2023/4415/T proposing the felling of two limes trees at 130 
Greencroft Gardens. 
 
We strongly object to the application and agree with all of the grounds already 
set out by our fellow neighbours in their responses to this application, being: 
 
1. Lack of sufficient evidence in the reports provided to justify felling of the 
trees - the recommendation is not proportionate to the minor damage caused 
and the casual link is tenuous. 
 
2. Conservation status & amenity value - the trees make up the conservation 
area that is South Hampstead and contribute greatly to the overall appearance 
and character of the area.  
 
3.  Biodiversity - bees, birds and other wildlife depend on sufficient habitat to 
survive - by felling the trees, their ecosystem is diminished. 
 
 4. Loss of privacy & overlooking - removing the trees will expose homes, 
further invade privacy and the right to quiet & private enjoyment of our 
properties. 
 
For these reasons, we object to the application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Karoline Tauschke 
Tiffany Allwood 
 


